Below is how to preorder pictures for picture day. If you could email this to the parents and put this in your newsletter, it would be greatly appreciated. Thank you!

Aberdeen

It is easy to prepay your student's school day pictures online! Visit www.schoolphotosbymark.com .

Preorder opens July 1, 2023

How To Order Picture Day Photos Online:

- 1. Go to www.schoolphotosbymark.com
- 2. Click on "Order Here"
- 3. Enter "ABSD" for the event name, click "search."
- 4. Click on your school district.
- 5. Click on your student's school.
- 6. Enter your email address and click "login". All orders are tracked with the email address you enter.
- 7. You should now see a page with our photo packages. Choose from any of our packages and/or order ala-carte items.
- 8. Once you are done shopping, click on the "shopping cart" icon. You will be prompted for your student's information as well as yours. That is, it!

Some Things You Should Know:

- All Picture Packages are on sale through Picture Day!
- A valid email address is required to place an order.
- You will receive a confirmation email once an order is placed.
- All orders placed through Picture Day will be processed and delivered to the student's school 2-3 weeks following Picture Day.
- If you are ordering for multiple students, you will need to complete an order for each student you are ordering photos of.
- If you are ordering a Class Picture for an elementary student, the Class Picture will be delivered to the school after Makeup/Retake Day.
- All portrait orders will be delivered to your student's school.

Retake

• If you are doing retakes just bring the original picture packet with you to Makeup/Retake Day and we will reorder with the new picture taken that day.

For more information, please visit our website www.schoolphotosbymark.com

Feel free to call or email us with any questions! Photography by Mark, INC 605-362-9221 office@schoolphotosbymark.com